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8th March 2023 

Re: Health and Safety at drop off and collection times 

Dear Parents /Guardians, 

One of our pupils now requires the use of a wheelchair which he will be using from tomorrow.  His mother 

needs to park her car in one of the disabled car parking areas in the church car park at drop off and collection 

times. 

 

We kindly request that people do not park in the designated disabled car parking spots without a disability 

permit.  Please do not park on any of the yellow lines near these car parking areas or on any double yellow lines. 

Doing so can restrict access for those requiring disabled parking and it is dangerous for all our pupils. 

 

The health and safety of all our school community is of paramount importance to us.  Please be extra vigilant 

and careful when parking your car and entering / exiting the church car park by car at school arrival and 

dismissal times. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and support, 

Sinéad Trimble 

 

Principal 

On behalf of the Board of Management 
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